Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Medicine
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Medicine has received a Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Jennifer Fass, PharmD, Irina Gonzalez and Frank Bellido de Luna II, Student Pharmacists, on February 29, 2012. The Petitioners requests the Board’s clarification of Rule 64B8-9.012, F.A.C., regarding questions on the prescribing of obesity drugs. The Board will consider this petition at its meeting currently scheduled for April 13, 2012.

Copies of the petition may be obtained by writing: Joy A. Tootle, Executive Director, Board of Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C03, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253.

